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TO:  BOX Participants and ISVs 
 

FROM: Participant Connectivity Coordinator 
 

SUBJECT:  Safety Line Upgrade 
 

DATE: July 30, 2009 
 

The Boston Options Exchange (BOX) will be upgrading the telecom Safety lines from 100Mb/sec to 1GB/sec in New 
York this weekend. We recommend that Participants test their connectivity with BOX on Sunday August 2nd, 2009 from 
10:00 AM to 2 PM EST. 
 

Contacts 
Please contact the BOX Market Operations Center at 1-866-768-8845 or by e-mail at boxmoc@bostonoptions.com if 
you require assistance or any additional details on this Technical notice  
 
 

Thank you, 
 

BOX Participant Connectivity Coordinator 
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